
     Natick Recreation & Parks 
      People Driven. Service Focused. 

 
   Karen Partanen 
   Recreation & Parks 
   Director 

Cole Recreation Center · 179 Boden Lane Natick, Massachusetts 01760  
508-647-6530 · Fax: 508-647-6535 · www.natickma.gov/recreation 

 

July 7, 2021 

Ms. Karen Adelman-Foster 
Natick Select Board 
13 East Central Street 
Natick, MA 01760 

 

Dear Select Board: 

 

On June 14th, 2021 the Recreation and Parks Commission voted to support the following organizations to 
host their events on the Natick Common.  

-Common Street Spiritual Center to use the Common on July 25, Sept 26, and Oct 24 for a 
grounding in community outdoor spiritual gathering from 1:30-2:45pm.  

-Charles River Rotary Club to use the Common on August 22 for their Scoopapalooza Ice Cream 
Festival from 1:00-3:00pm. 

Please feel free to contact me at the Recreation and Parks office if you have any questions prior to your 
next meeting concerning these events.  

 

Regards, 

Andrea Verdelli 
Andrea Verdelli 

Recreation and Parks Administrative Assistant 

 

 

Cc:  Karen Partanen – Recreation & Parks Director 
  Art Goodhind – LFNR Supervisor 


